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COMPUTER MISUSE    
APRIL 15, 2016 

CASE OIG-I-2016-519 

 

In February 2015, we received an allegation that an Amtrak manager was viewing or 
attempting to view content that appeared to be related to nude or partially nude 
adolescents on his work computer.  Our review determined that the manager was 
instead, viewing adult pornography during work hours.  No child pornography was 
identified.  The manager resigned from the company during our investigation and is 
not eligible for rehire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


